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2015 WORLD CUP MEMO 

TUESDAY 03 FEBRUARY 2015 

 

MEMO REFERENCE NUMBER 030215 

 

 SUBJECT:  VARIOUS URGENT MATTERS  

 

May I wish you all the best in your preparations for the 2015 World Cup. The event is planned to be 

the biggest ever and Touch Football Australia and the Federation are working hard to ensure that all 

participants will have a unique and rewarding experience. There are a few very important matters 

that need to be addressed and I have taken the opportunity to list these below. 

 

UNIFORM POLICY AND DEADLINE DATES: 

 

Due to the fact that the presentation of Uniform Visuals is well overdue and there are still many 

participating nations that have not supplied these visuals it is becoming urgent as if there are uniform 

designs that are not acceptable it is getting far too late to redesign and supply prior to the World Cup. 

If your nation is one that has not supplied the uniform design to FIT please take immediate action. 

 

PAYMENT SCHEDULES: 

 

Touch Football Australia (TFA) and the Federation of International Touch has set deadline dates for 

payments of fees and levies. It is imperative that these dates are adhered to. TFA are already 

investing in the pre- tournament program and require that competing nations meet the deadlines as 

set.   It is now well passed the deadline for team Nomination fees, and now the Individual levies are 

overdue as well. 

IT IS ABSOLUTELY ESSENTIAL THAT THE TEAM LEVIES ARE PAID BY FRIDAY 6TH FEBRUARY OR 

AGREEABLE FINANCIAL ARRAGEMENTS ARE MADE WITH TFA AND FIT. IF LEVIES ARE NOT RECEIVED 

OR AGREED ARRANGEMENTS MADE THEN THE DRAW WILL BE COMPLETED WITHOUT THOSE 

TEAMS. THESE TEAMS CAN BE READMITTED WITH A LATE FEE OF $100 PER TEAM 
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It is understandable that individual payments are harder to gather together and pay however the 

host nation has financial commitments to meet and cannot do so with confidence without the 

individual payments being made. 

IT IS ABSOLUTELY ESSENTIAL THAT THE INDIVIDUAL PAYMENTS ARE PAID BY THE END OF 

FEBRUARY OR AGREEABLE FINANCIAL ARRANGEMENTS ARE MADE WITH TFA AND FIT. IF LEVIES 

ARE NOT RECEIVED OR AGREED ARRANGEMENTS MADE THEN THE DRAW WILL BE COMPLETED 

WITHOUT THOSE TEAMS. THESE TEAMS CAN BE READMITTED WITH A LATE FEE OF $100 PER TEAM 

 

ELIGIBILTY POLICY AND DEADLINE DATES: 

 

The Federation’s Eligibility Committee has dealt with many eligibility and 2nd representation requests 

to date, and now wish to reinforce THAT the closing dates for both issues HAVE BEEN AND GONE. 

The committee will extend the closing date for both to Friday 13th February 2015 please ensure all 

eligibility issues are lodged prior to this date. 

 

William (Bill) Ker 

 

Secretary General 


